
 

Gloucestershire County Council Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester. GL1 2TG

Strategy and Challenge 

Ms Kirsty McMenemy  The Information Management Service 
Shire Hall 

Westgate Street 
GLOUCESTER 

GL1 2TG
  
  

Please ask for Amelia Banner Telephone 01452 
324000

Email xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx  
Our ref: 9741554 Your ref: Date: 17 September 2018
  

 
Dear Ms McMenemy
 
I am pleased to provide a response to your request for information, received on 11 
September 2018:

1) A list of ALL of the INDIVIDUAL TEAMS within Children's and Young 
Peoples social Service's 
2) Including the NAMES and CONTACT NUMBERS of ALL TEAM MANAGERS 
3) ALL of the INDIVIDUAL TEAMS within Adults Social Service's 
4) Including the NAMES and CONTACT NUMBERS of ALL TEAM MANAGERS.

Please find this information attached.

We do not give our consent for these names to be used for any form of direct or 
indirect marketing or mass mailing. Please take this as an instruction under Article 
21 of the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR).

Gloucestershire County Council has not withheld any information in relation to this 
request under the exemptions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FoIA). 

If you are unhappy with my response, you can complain or ask for a review of your 
request by writing to us within 40 working days of receiving this response. The full 
procedure is on our website at http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foi. This should be 
addressed to:
 
Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester. GL1 2TG
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx

mailto:xxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx
http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foi


Gloucestershire County Council Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester. GL1 2TG

We would like to hear your views on our service. If you’d like to tell us how we did, 
you can complete our feedback form online at 
http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foifeedback

I will now close your request as of this date. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Amelia Banner
Information Requests Officer

http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foifeedback

